
Attachment B – Victoria Police Department Comments  

I have reviewed the application for a cannabis retail license for the business Jima Retail Corp., located at 
2622 Douglas St. I noted the surrounding businesses are commercial and retail. This location should not 
cause an increase in calls for service to VicPD, thereby impacting community safety. I have no other site 
specific comments. 

We (VicPD) would reply upon the existing fit and proper results through the LCLB and their background 
checks through the RCMP, and the community consultation process through the City of Victoria with 
respect to the applicant. The Victoria Police Department will not be conducting any further background 
investigation on the application. 

 


